
 

 

31 May 2023 

Consultation paper: 2023 Review of the Water Services 
Code of Conduct (Customer Service Standards) 2018 

Extension to consultation period 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the deadline for interested parties to make a 
submission to the consultation paper on the 2023 review of the Water Services Code of Conduct 
(Customer Service Standards) 2018. 

The extension has been granted at the request of an interested party. 

The submission period now closes at 4:00 pm (WST) Thursday, 8 June 2023. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Alex Kroon 
Ph: 08 6557 7989 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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